
 

 

YOUR SEPTIC SYSTEM. 
YOUR RESPONSIBILITY. 

 
Your septic system cleans the wastewater at your home. A failure could allow wastewater to 
seep onto the ground surface. This wastewater could then be transported to our creeks and 
rivers when it rains…the same creeks and rivers that supply our water for drinking and for 
recreational activities. Also, septic system repairs are very expensive.         
 

Please Be Responsible.  
 

Have your tank inspected and pumped every three years by a licensed septic tank service 
contractor. Even better, if a public sanitary sewer hook-up is available, consider making that 
connection. 
 

Remember…”Only Rain in the Drain” 
 
 

For more information please contact: 
 

City of Danville  
Department of Public Works 

434-799-5245 

 


